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To The Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

I do support SB210. 

 

Oregon has been determined to have the dirtiest voter rolls in the country. 

Our Democrats in office refuse to clean up old voter rolls. Why?  

Why don't we want the cleanest voter rolls in the country?  Let be first in that for 

once. 

 

Until our voter rolls are cleaned up our system is fraught with the potential of voter 

fraud.   

 

Therefore, I feel we need to see faces at voting places! 

 

Please vote "Yes" for SB210. 

 

Thank You, 

Carla Pletka 

Milwaukie 

 

 


